
  STAINFORTH TOWN COUNCIL. 
MINUTES OF THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING GROUP 

MEETING 
HELD ON TUESDAY, 20TH FEBRUARY 2018 AT 2.00PM IN THE 

TOWN COUNCIL CHAMBER  
                        
PRESENT:  Cllrs. K. Allsopp, P. Bedford, S. Bolton, W.S.Q. Cook, 

Mrs A. Sylvester, Mr. F. Turner, and the Deputy Clerk, 
Mr. P. Goodman. 

 

RECEIVE APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE. 
Cllr. G. Derx – prior commitment. 

 
LAST MEETING MINUTES 
 

The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 
 

MATTERS ARISING 
 
It was reported.that the questionnaire was now ready and was 

presented to, and approved by, the meeting. Deputy Clerk to print off 
first 700 asap. 
 

Cllrs Bedford and Allsopp had had a very successful meeting with the 
Hatfield Miners Group and DMBC Cllr Nigel Ball (cabinet member for 

communities). Cllr Ball was interested in the group’s thoughts on the 
pit site. 
 

It was reported that at this moment in time the proposed visit to the 
pit head was not able to go ahead. Cllrs Bedford and Allsopp were 
having a meeting with Cllr Ball on 2/3/18 and hopefully there will be 

some positive news after that. 
 

FUNDING 
 
Cllr Bedford confirmed that he had managed to procure an initial 

grant of £2500. This had to be spent by the end of March at which 
time further grants would be sought. 

 
Cllr Bedford presented a proposed breakdown of how the money could 
be spent. This would be put before the Town Council at the next 

Council meeting. 
 
A quote for some of the work had been received from S4All which was 

approved by the 2 members of the group who were eligible to vote. 
 

Launch Event to be held at the Library and to be by invitation only on 
the 9/3/18. 
 

Open Day to be held at the Resource Centre on the 30/3/18. 



Website: Mrs Sylvester to ask Harry Fisher if he would be able to 
design it. 

 
Flyers: S4All to design and the Deputy Clerk to get as many printed as 

he could for £300. 
 
EVIDENCE 

 
No Evidence had been received from anyone. Cllr Bedford asked that 
members supply him with details as a matter of urgency. 

 
DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 
1st March 2018 at 2.00pm 
 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 2.45pm 


